
 
NOTICE 

Internet / Cell Phone Outage 
On Thursday, 2/24, there was a county wide 

internet and cell phone outage that the City of 
Prairie View had no control over. 

911 dispatch was always available in case of 
emergencies. 

Service was regained as of 9:30PM on 
Thursday, 2/24. 

 

“We are One PV” 

Mayor Brian Rowland 


